
 

 
COVID-19 Best Practices & Guidelines 

 

1. Practice social distancing. 
2. Bleacher and behind the backstop seating WILL NOT be 

available. 
3. NO sunflower seeds or spitting allowed. 
4. NO post-game handshakes, elbows or fist bumps.  

5. NO team coolers.  
6. Teams should spread out as space allows while in dugouts. 

7. Only players and coaches allowed in the dugout.   
8. Disinfect shared playing equipment and hands between 

innings.  
9. Wipe down all hard surfaces in dugouts prior to game. 
10. Teams MUST thoroughly clean their dugout of all trash 

following each game and wipe down/clean all hard surfaces. 
11. The Managers meeting at home plate shall be limited to two 

(2) Team Managers (one (1) from each team) and two (2) 
Umpires. No Assistant Coaches or Players at the plate 

meeting.   
12. Post-game Scorecard Signing shall be done behind 2nd 

base with two (2) Umpires and two (2) Team Managers 
ONLY. Players may wear any personal protection equipment 
deemed necessary by their parents, if such items do not 
compromise the safety of any and all participants in the 
game. 

13. If you are experiencing symptoms of sickness, you are 
prohibited from attending this event.  


